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NOTICE TO MANUFACTURERS

REGARDING THE LENGTH OF GOLF CLUBS

The USGA is investigating the effect of players using driving clubs with shafts longer
than standard length. Should the results indicate that significant increases in distance
can be achieved without sacrificing accuracy, a Rule limiting the length of a club may
be proposed. :

Manufacturers are invited to comment.

Yours sincerely,

et K

Reed K. Mackenzie
Chairman, 1&B Committee
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